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Report Items:

· Local Number Portability Administration Working Group (LNPA WG) Report:

· First Port Notification Process Change
· Update of LNPA WG’s LNP Best Practices
· Development of New NPAC Interfaces

 Next Face-to-Face Meeting….–July 9-10, 2013, Seattle, Washington – Hosted by T-Mobile

· FIRST PORT NOTIFICATION PROCESS CHANGE:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The LNPA WG reached consensus to eliminate the five day delay interval imposed on the first activation of an SV or thousand block in an NPA-NXX.

· The First Port Notification remains in place.

· Update of LNPA WG’s LNP Best Practices:

· The LNPA WG has completed the review and update of all existing Best Practices to ensure applicability to current industry practices and regulatory requirements.

· The LNPA WG reached consensus on the final Best Practices document. 

· The LNPA WG will keep the NANC informed as new Best Practices are developed.

· Development of New NPAC Interfaces:

· The LNPA WG has completed the work on NANC Change Order 372, development of technical requirements for new SOA-to-NPAC and NPAC-to-LSMS interfaces utilizing Extensible Markup Language (XML) as the protocol.

· The LNPA WG reached consensus to forward NANC 372 to the NAPM LLC for implementation.


                                        ==== End of Report ===
1

